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Dear Chair Jama, Vice-Chair Bonham and members of the committee, 

 

Please support HB 2977, which will secure long-term, dedicated revenue to help 

Oregon’s most imperiled fish, wildlife, and habitats to recover. 

 

Oregon is home to an incredible range of plants and wildlife and the habitats that 

support them. With climate change, their future is at risk. 

 

Oregon needs to make bold investments in wildlife species stewardship and 

recovery, anti-poaching efforts, wildlife connectivity and invasive species control, 

conservation and recreation – all of which further bolster wildlife conservation in the 

state, and all of which will be possible with a steady and consistent revenue stream to 

ODFW, courtesy of HB 2977. 

 

Let’s help secure the future of Oregon’s wildlife - one of the main reasons people 

travel from all over to visit our great state.  

 

Please support HB 2977 today. 

 

Sincerely 

Allison Handler 


